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13th July 2017 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 
 
As the academic year draws to a close, we would like to invite you to our Leavers’ Awards Assembly 
for our Year 6 children on Tuesday 25th July 2017 at 9.15am.  This will give us the opportunity to 
recognise the efforts and achievements of our pupils as well as the personal qualities that they have 
exhibited over the course of the year. 
 
The assembly will begin at 9.15am and your entrance will be through the usual Year 6 doors near the 
staff car park.  We look forward to seeing you on the day. 
 
 
Mrs Atherton, Miss Armitage and Miss Broadbent   
Year 6 Teaching Team 
 
 
 


